
                               QUADRING PARISH COUNCIL. 

 
                                                                       “Rossett”, 
                                                                                  Towndam Lane, 

                                                                                  Donington, 

                                                                                  Nr Spalding, 

                                                                                  Lincs.  PE11 4TR. 
 

The Parish Council met on Monday 9th. July  2018, under the 

Chairmanship of Coun. M. Clifft. 

The Clerk had been in touch with the Insurers and had been told that 

there would be no problem with insurance for the Family Fun Day, 

providing that if there was a bouncy castle, the owners had there own 

insurance.   He had also spoken to Dawson's about cutting the grass.  

Mr Dawson had told the Clerk that owing to illness he had not been 

able to do the cutting recently.    The Clerk was to speak to him again 

asking if the grass vergae on Casswell's Drice could be cut lower. 

The footpath from the Main Road to Towndrove had been cut. 

Broadgate Builders wanted the Council to take over the Salem burial 

site.     The Council thought that this was a good idea subject to some 

changes.   They needed Broadgate to clear the site and make the 

Baptism pit safe.   The boundary needed reinstating in the proper place 

and fencing.  Broadgate were to be informed of these rules before 

anything could be decided.    

PCSO Abbotts had informed the Council that recently there had been  a 

case of criminal damage on Quadring Bank and a burglary in 

Watergate. 

A plan from Mrs Roberts was thought to be very close to a blind bend 

and the next door neighbour.  Also this would mean removing lots of 

established trees and wildlife. 

Cheques for Dawsons grass cutting and the Lincs Association 

Affiliation Fee were signed. 

A  complaint had been received about the state of the old garage site on 

the Main Road.   Complaints had also been received abouth speeding 

vehicles through the village.  The Clerk was to contact the Road Safety 

Partnership about upgrading the speed awareness signs in the village. 

CounYoung expressed an interest in training for use with speed guns. 

The Poppy Wreath was to be discussed at the next Meeting.    Potholes 

in Quadring Bank were to be reported. 
 

M.V.Stacey (Clerk to Quadring Parish Council). 
 

  



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

                                             

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


